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There has been in increase in participation by BOP members this year and we have welcomed several 

new faces who have moved into the area.  We have continued our format of monthly social runs which 

have taken us to a variety of destinations.  Our thanks and appreciation goes to the members who have 

taken a turn in plotting a run and given us the opportunity of enjoying some great MG motoring. 

Team BOP 

Neville Lucas and Peter Van Harselaar       


